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NORTHCOTT TO MEET WITH TEAM LEADERS OVER 
CHANGE PROPOSAL 

Northcott will meet with Team Leaders (TLs) over 

coming weeks to explain why they want to cut 

staff wages by more than $20,000 a year.  

The one-on-one meetings with TLs are an 

opportunity for staff to discuss the proposed 

changes to their role and the company’s operating 

model. These meetings are an information 

gathering session only, as the consultation period 

has only just started. 

You do not have to agree to anything at this time 

or during the meeting. 

Take the information away. Thinks about it. 

Discuss it with your family and financial advisor. 

Ask questions and provide written feedback to 

Northcott and the CPSU NSW. 

We will continue to collate your feedback and 

information relating to the proposed changes to 

provide to Northcott. If you are not comfortable 

putting your concerns to Northcott, we can include 

it in our correspondence.  

If you would like a CPSU NSW representative to 

attend the meeting with you, please contact our 

Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679 or 

membersupport@psa.asn.au  with the date and 

time of your appointment. We will do our best to 

have a representative available, however, with so 

many meetings, we may already be booked. 

CPSU NSW TO HOST “TOWN HALL 

MEETING” FOR NORTHCOTT STAFF 

We will be hosting a meeting for members and 

non-members at Parramatta RSL on 1 August 

2019 from 2pm. We will be organising further area 

meetings over the coming weeks. If you will be 

attending our Parramatta event, or would like to 

suggest another meeting location, please contact 

our Organisers, Cora at csarmiento@psa.asn.au  

or Tony at ahay@psa.asn.au. 

If you would like to become more involved with the 

CPSU NSW in your workplace, please contact 

your CPSU NSW Organiser or our Member 

Support Centre on 1300 772 679. 

Ask your colleagues to stand with you by joining 

CPSU NSW today. They can JOIN ONLINE at 

http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join.  

If you want an Organiser to attend your team 

meetings, please email 

disabilitycpsunsw@psa.asn.au or 

membersupport@psa.asn.au.  

Stronger Together! 
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